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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:

The weather is warming the trees are blooming…. yup that
means it’s April and time to kick off our 2023 WGA18
season.

We have an exciting and action-packed year waiting for
you. Shaun listened and has planned an engaging
schedule for you to enjoy. We’ve gone to 2 groups for
pairings, which means you should play with a wider variety
of members this year.

We’ve had our big sister/little sister meeting where we
welcomed the newcomers. Kim Fisher gave us all a
website tutorial. Did you know our Facebook site is up and
running where you can post your photos of the adventures
you have on the course with your friends? Our little sisters
know that. When you come across our new members,
please extend them a warm welcome.

Lou Ann Armentrout, has planned a wonderful Spring
meeting at Granada for us on Opening Day, April 13th. I
encourage you to sign up if you have not and attend if you
can. We will have good food, prizes, and a margarita
special ALL DAY. There will also be league information,
you’ll want to be aware of.

You’ll be hearing more about the Crush Cancer Golf Sale
as we get closer to the April 19th - 21st date. We have some
choice equipment and bags and lots of nice golf clothes.
Including 8 brand new still in the bag white golf shirts.
Speaking of donations, our donation day will be April 13th.
Bring your clothes and gently used golf items with you to
the Spring meeting. If you have bags or other large items,
you want to donate call me and we’ll arrange to take those
items at a later date. Here’s my # for easy reference. 214-
448-8559.

So, as we enter the spring golf season, let’s remember to
enjoy the game, appreciate the company of our fellow
golfers and embrace the many valuable life lessons that
golf has to offer.

Looking forward to getting back together with the amazing
women of WGA18.

Nancy Pfeiffer

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER

Apr 13 Granada Spring Luncheon and General 

Meeting Registration 9:00 a.m.

Apr 13 Granada Step Aside Scramble 4T AA/BB

Shotgun Start 12:00 p.m.

Apr 20 Isabella Red, White and Yellow 4 T AA/BB

Apr 27 Cortez Count 4’s Ind. A/B
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SOCIAL: Lou Ann Armentrout

As you all know our first play day will be Thursday, April

13th at Granada. So far, we are getting a great turnout!

Signups for the lunch ends April 7th. Granada Grill is

providing a taco bar with all the fixings.

9:00 Sign in (for meal and any questions)

9:30 Meeting starts (ends at 10:30)

10:30 Taco bar $14.00 which will include meal, soda/tea,

tax and gratuity.

12:00 shotgun start - 4-person Step aside scramble

YOU MUST SIGN UP (and pay) IN ADVANCE FOR

THE LUNCH! Sign up for meal/meeting is on the

WGA website. Sign up for golf is on Total E.

Hope to see you all there!

18-HOLE INFORMER
http://www.hsvwga18.org         wga18hole.hsv@gmail.com

Editors: Ginny Bejma

Kathy Jurek

Margarita SPECIAL will be:

$2.99 (rocks) and $3.99

(frozen) for the day.



8 Shirley Davis 

8 Carol McGrew

9 Sandy Hunt

23 Bonnie Ogden

25 Judy Skinner

25 Benita Slight (New Member)

27 Barbara Krone

30 Kathy Hendricks

THINKING OF YOU: Diana Beene

Thinking of you, cards were sent to Sandy Gibbs, Sherry

Tiemeyer, Catherine Walsh, Lippe Smit (Sandi’s

husband) and Norma Hartney.

Don’t forget to let me know when someone needs a

card. You can email me at dbeene4700@gmail.com,

text 501-984-3446 or call 501-922-0838. Thank you so

much for keeping me informed.

HOLE-IN-ONE: Emma Pinson
Susan Brunette

Unfortunately, we have nothing to report. I will be at the

opening luncheon if anyone would want to sign up for the

HIO Club. If you cannot make it, please send a check

made out to the Hole-in-One Club to Susan Brunette, 2

Hortezuela Lane.

See you soon! We hope you have the next HIO!

CRUSH CANCER GOLF SALE: Nancy Pfeiffer

In 2012 a couple of women in the WGA18 golf group

had the idea to host a golf sale with all proceeds going

to cancer research.

Since 2012, the WGA18 has been a leading participant in

the Crush Cancer Golf Sale. Today, more than 11 golf

groups donate and work towards the success of this event.

Since 2012, the Crush Cancer Umbrella, golf tournaments

and sales, has raised over $236,718.

This year, the Crush Cancer Golf Sale will take place on

April 19th from 4:00 PM to 5:30 PM for members only.

Open to the public on April 20th from 10:00 AM to 4:30 PM,

and on April 21st from 8:30 AM to 1:30 PM at the

Community of Joy Church located at 110 Balboa Rd. The

church has generously donated the space, ensuring that

100% of the funds raised will go to cancer research.

We are asking for your donations of gently used clothing

and smaller items at our Spring General Meeting on April

13th. Please bring your clothing, shoes, and other gently

used soft items to the check-in table. For larger donations,

please contact Nancy Pfeiffer at 214-448-8559.

Additionally, egg cartons and plastic or paper bags are

greatly needed. If you have any of these items, bring them

with you to the General Meeting.

Volunteers are needed to work during the sale. Since

Thursday is our second official playday other leagues have

volunteered to work that day. Anyone who hasn't signed

up yet is encouraged to do so, we also need pick up trucks

on the 19th and the 21st.

I want to thank you in advance for your donations, your

time and support of this worthwhile project.

This is our one charity project that we participate in and I

hope we can count on you.

WGA FACEBOOK PAGE: Karen Nickel

The WGA 18 has an active Facebook page.

You can access it by using the url address:

www.facebook.com/groups/hsvwga18 or just go to your

Facebook account and search for hsvwga18.

This is your page so add pictures, post

accomplishments, add golf anecdotes and find useful

information. If you have questions, contact Karen Nickel
at nickelk@live.com

STARTERS: Becky Dost

We are looking forward to league play days this season!

Please help us by saying ‘yes’ when we call and ask for

your help. It is simple. Just a little over an hour of your

time at the starter’s table. Check in your fellow league

members and hand out the score cards. It will help the

league in a huge way. Thank you!
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